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NOTICE 

Information from the Financial Sanctions Implementation Unit 

 

  

The Bermuda Monetary Authority would like to advise stakeholders of the following information 

shared from the Financial Sanctions Implementation Unit concerning information published by 

the Office of Financial Sanctions Implementation in the United Kingdom: 

https://ofsi.blog.gov.uk/2021/06/30/reasonableness-in-licensing/ 

 

 

https://ofsi.blog.gov.uk/2021/06/30/reasonableness-in-licensing/

